
 

12 March 2020 

Dear Parent or Guardian 

Contingency Plan for Loreto College, Crumlin Road due to official school closure due to Covid-19 

I would like to share with you the plans that have been set in place in Loreto College, Crumlin Road 

due to school closure caused by Covid-19. 

As of 5.00 pm today access to our school will be prohibited for students and parents. I would advise 

all students to bring home the necessary books and notes thus enabling study and schoolwork to be 

done from home.   

Teachers will endeavour to continue supporting students in exam years by providing notes and 

communicating by email and online platforms. We would ask that school hours be respected in these 

communications.   

We will continue to monitor recommendations and advice from the HSE and Department of Education 

and Skills and we will communicate all relevant information to you as soon as we receive it.  

I would ask that you keep in your prayers those who have been directly affected by the Coronavirus 

Covid-19.  We will also keep those healthcare workers who are managing the illness in our thoughts 

and prayers. 

Yours sincerely 

Mary Ellen Murphy 

Principal  


